
Welcome!
Parent council:

• Co-chairs: Areti & Cat 
• Secretary: Julie
• Treasurer: Fiona
• Events: Ruth & and the dream 

team ☺
• Clubs: Vikas



Overview
• Playground 
• Headteacher’s report
• Relationships, Learning & Behaviour 

Policy
• Update from Councillor Max Mitchell 
• Library
• Events
• Future Projects
• Clubs
• Treasurer’s report
• Voting



Playground – Tree guard



Playground – Mural



Library



Events
UPCOMING EVENTS

WINTER FAIR
9TH DECEMBER 
1 - 4PM

BAKE SALE/UNIFORM 
SWAP 
26TH JANUARY

CEILIDH
3RD FEBRUARY
4 - 7PM



Other projects:

•Generation Science event 
including Science workshop day

• Outdoor learning drive including 
kits per class

• Parental engagement 
opportunities

Future Projects

Playground:

•Sand pit near nursery
•Planters - P1 Gardening 
Volunteer support group
•Graffiti 
•Covered bike shelter

Email: florastevensonpc@gmail.com



Clubs

• Spanish
• Dance
• Football
• Netball
• Coding
• Chess
• French
• Yoga



Treasurer’s Report
Areti and Ruth are still the only members of the PC able to access online banking just now, but I am now a 
signatory and we are continuing to chase for the online access for me as well which will help with 
processing expenses and invoices in the future.

The accounts have been examined and approved by Victoria, and can now be published on the website for 
transparency.

The bank balance was £15,790.13 as of 03 November 2023.  Since the last meeting we have raised £170 
from the Halloween Trail and £382 from the Bake Sale.  We have bought the new library books for the 
library for £1,000, and the remaining funding requests previously agreed in June 2023 for library software 
(£499.99) and chess tournament entries (£150) are yet to be invoiced for payment totalling £649.99.

The funding requests for Prefect bibs (£200), Sports Tops (£160), Wooden Blocks (£1,110 + £222 VAT )and 
Football Kits (£362) approved at the AGM in September are also yet to be invoiced totalling £1,832 (or 
£2,054 if VAT to be paid).

Taking these into account, this brings the balance available to approximately £13,000 to support any further 
funding requests.



Voting
Funding requests:

• Tree guard for the playground £1-2,000
• Nursery & P1 Children to attend Dragon Show at LifeCare Centre, 

Stockbridge £942.50
• Outdoor Learning equipment for P1 classes £1,065.53 
• Two laptops for P3-P5 including service and connection for 5 years 

£2,920.68
• Two clarinets for Music department (FS not Music School) £700
• Library furniture upgrade £500
• Food for Christmas parties £704.96
• Generation Science event £3,360
• New sound system £337.17



Next meeting
Wednesday 7th February 2024, 7-8pm

In-person event at Flora’s, TBC

Website: florasparentcouncil.wordpress.com
Email: florastevensonpc@gmail.com


